

CONNECTING AND COMFORTING OUR TROOPS AND FAMILIES EVERY STEP OF THE WAY.

WWW.USO-NC.ORG

2/1/2016

Cape Fear Chapter Military Officers Assn. of America P.O. Box 53621 Fayetteville, NC 28305

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your generous gift to the USO of NC, Fort Bragg Center. It made an impact on our abilities to provide over 575,000 "Moments that Count" to our troops and their families. Moments that lifted the spirits of our troops and gave them services and supports they needed. Your generosity told our servicemen and women that someone believed in them, someone was grateful for their service, someone they might not even know - and that's impactful.

You touched their lives through your gift to the USO of North Carolina. Because of you,

- our troops and their families were supported when they deployed and they were welcomed home when they returned.
- families were given tools and tips for their children at our Reading & Study Skills seminars.
- a Gold Star mom wrote: "The USO of NC made a very difficult day much easier we are grateful that you were with us, caring for us as we waited for our son who was killed in action."
- the spouse of a soldier who went through our resiliency program claimed that she "finally got her husband back."
- a young soldier said he no longer had thoughts of suicide; our program gave him tools for coping.
- a young father didn't have to choose between going home for the holidays or sending gifts.
- our troops know that when they see the USO of NC, they will find a helping hand, a warm smile, a place to call home especially over the holiday seasons.

Your contribution will allow the USO of NC to continue to do the important things we do to lift the spirits of our troops and families. It will also be used to provide new services that are addressing the emerging needs of our troops. As we continue to look at how best to serve our military and their families, we know that help is needed in essential resiliency programs, especially around PTSD, suicide prevention, Traumatic Brain Injuries, and children's educational needs. Additionally, they want help in preparing for transition to civilian life and to have a better understanding in personal financial management. The USO of NC has expanded programs to fill gaps in their health and welfare of our military community.

You are making a difference in the lives of our troops and their families. They need support now more than ever before and your gift allows us to be there every step of the way. Thank you so much for your support!

John Falkenbury

President

Sincerely

P.S. - I invite you to visit our website at www.uso-nc.org to see what you have helped us to provide by supporting your troops through the USO of North Carolina.

For Internal Revenue Service documentation purposes, this was a donation of \$500.00 received in 2015 and no goods or services were exchanged for this contribution.

Fax: (919) 840-3003